
COMMUNIQUE  
 

QUEEN ELIZABETH COMMONWEALTH SCHOLARSHIPS (QECS) 
 

The call for applications for the second cycle of 2023/2024 Queen Elizabeth 
Commonwealth Scholarships (QECS) is now open. 
 

 
2. Mode of Application 

 

 Applications should be made online on the following website:  

www.acu.ac.uk/qecs 

 

 

3. Additional Information 

 

The Association of Commonwealth Universities offers fully-funded Master’s scholarships 

(QECS) to Commonwealth citizens.  Through them, successful applicants can travel to a 

range of countries, where they can study a variety of courses and benefit from the 

expertise provided by leading universities. 

Applicants cannot study in their own country of citizenship under this scheme. 

 

Details of the scholarships are available on the website:  
 

www.acu.ac.uk/qecs 

 

4. Closing date for submission of online applications is Friday, 24 May 2024. 

 

5. The final decision regarding the award of scholarships rests with the Association of 

Commonwealth Universities 
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